












MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR 

DEAR MEMBERS, 

In 2020, your Credit Union found itself in uncharted waters facing an unprecedented 

and catastrophic pandemic. Governmental restrictions limited activities by our staff 

and our members, challenging us to ensure that our facilities were safe, secure, and 

remained accessible to our members to meet their financial needs. 

We found ourselves needing to make almost daily changes in operational functions, 

requiring constant communication and flexibility of our volunteers, management, 

and staff, as well as the understanding of our membership. Working together, we are 

navigating the pandemic and keeping Rio Grande Credit Union a strong organization. 

2020's economic landscape impacted growth, as is to be expected. Preparing for the 

unknown has been an important part of our 68-year history. We were able to weather 

the storm this year because we were, and continue to be, well-capitalized. At year 

end, RGCU had over $440 million in assets - a growth of over $95 million for the year. 

Because of our strength, we were able to assist our members when they needed it 

most by deferring, modifying or allowing members to skip loan payments and reduce 

or eliminate fees. We are proud of the Credit Union's demonstrated commitment to 

"people helping people." 

On behalf of the entire Board of Directors, I thank our members for their loyalty. When 

the pandemic started, we made a promise that we would get through this together 

and we've done a pretty good job of it. The hard work is not over though. The Board 

of Directors will continue to represent all member-owners, keeping your financial well­

being our priority while maintaining the health of the Credit Union. 

Sincerely, 

CYNTHIA BORREGO 

Chair, Board of Directors 

Because of our strength, we were able to assist our 

members when they needed it most. .. 

- CYNTHIA BORREGO




















